
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you all for cooperation this week 
regarding the new morning 
arrangements. It is great to see so many 
children going into school on time and 
relishing the opportunity to have more 
time learning.  
  
Please be aware that the registers close 
earlier now at 8:45 and your child will be 
marked as late after this time.  
 
Lastly, if you do have a concern about 
your child, please arrange a meeting 
with your child's class teacher in the first 
instance, then to the year group or 
phase leader for that particular class. 
  
Have a great weekend. 
  
Mr James Wright 

 

                       

  

        

 

 

 

  
    

  

 

 

  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 24th November 2017

BOOK FAIR 

The Book Fair will be arriving in school next Friday and will be 
on sale from Monday 4th – Friday 8th December.  They will be 
on sale in the school hall every day from 3.15 pm – 3.45pm.  
Please enter the school from the playground and not the front 
entrance. 

BEST ATTENDANCE 
WILLOW 

HAS WON THE BALLOON THIS WEEK 

WELL DONE 

This day in 1877, the  
Classic Novel Black Beauty  
was published.  It was written  
by an English author named  
Anna Sewell. 

There is so much lost property in the school hall 
again from the start of this term.  It would be so much 
easier if parents were to name their child’s clothing, 
that way we can return it before the end of day.  
Please check lost property, as we have so many 
coats and school uniform.  This will be cleared by 
next Friday, so if your child has lost coats, hats, 
scarfs, school uniform, now is your last chance to 
look before Friday, as it will then be gathered 
together and sent to charity. 

 

Don’t forget: 

Tuesday 28th November – School Nurse in 
School from 9.30 – to make an appointment 
please call  
Mrs Chatwin. 
 

 

Year 1 have been learning about the Great 
Fire of London in school. 

Today, it was arranged by Mrs Sharp and 
Mrs Yeomans for a Fire Engine and 
Firemen to come into school. 

The children have been preparing questions 
to ask them how they put a fire out 
compared to those days.  

Be sure to ask your child about the Fire, 
they have listened, learnt an enjoyed. 




